
 

 

 

 

 

  
   

 

 

Board Resolution 

On the 22 June 2015 the Board, in accordance with General Rule 5(iv), was asked to agree 

the Interview Panel's recommendation that Karen Holmes be appointed as Registrar and 

Chief Executive. The Interview Panel included members of the Remuneration Committee 

and a representative from the Department of Communities and Local Government (DCLG). 

 
On 24 June 2015 it was unanimously agreed by written resolution that Karen Holmes 
be appointed as Registrar and Chief Executive, with effect from 1 July 2015.  
 


